
 
 

  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Hanover Selectboard will hold a Public 

Hearing on Monday, November 15, 2021 at 7:00pm on the MB 

Spirits, LLC, dba MB Fine Wines Application for the Transfer of a 

Section 15 Off-Premise Package Store Wines and Malt Beverages 

License (License # 00027-PK-0492), and Change of Location from 

2103 Washington Street, Hanover, MA 02339  to 1775 Washington 

Street, Hanover, MA 02339 with proposed Manager of Record Paul R. 

Quigley.  

The Hearing will be held in a hybrid approach via Zoom 

teleconference as well as in person in the First Floor Hearing Room of 

Hanover Town Hall, 550 Hanover Street, Hanover, MA 02339.  

Details on how to remotely access the Zoom platform shall be 

provided on the Hanover Selectboard’s November 15th, 2021 Agenda 

which shall be posted at  https://www.hanover-ma.gov/selectboard 

prior to the hearing.  
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